ILLINOIS STATE POLICE
Office of the Statewide 9-1-1 Administrator

Bruce Rauner Leo P. Schmitz
Governor Director

July 24, 2017

Mr. Kenneth Smith

Williamson County

300 N. Park Avenue
Herrin, IL 62498

SUBJECT: Williamson County 911 Consolidation Plan, 17-C-195

Mr. Smith:

I'am in receipt of your written notification indicating your intent to consolidate your existing

9-1-1 Emergency Telephone System for which you received an order to operate from the Illinois
Commerce Commission (“Commission”) on September 10, 1997, in Docket Number 97-0336 with the
following change:

Consolidation of PSAP’s within an ESTB as required by the Act

Williamson County will be closing the Williamson County Sherriff’s PSAP and plans to relocate its’
9-1-1 calls between the Herrin Police Department PSAP (30% of the calls) and the Marion Police

Department PSAP (70% of the calls). The Herrin and Marion PSAP’s will serve as backup for each other.

The consolidation is scheduled to be completed by July 1, 2019.
The change can be made within 10 days of the date of your submittal.

Your notification and this acknowledgement will be filed with your existing plan.

Sincerely,

Cindy Barbera
Statewide 9-1-

801 South Seventh Strect
Springficld, IL 62703-2487
(217) 782-3200 (voice). (800) 255-3323 (TDD)
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